

Dear Second Grade Friend,

Welcome to second grade! We hope that you are enjoying your summer and are getting ready for a great school year. Second grade is a year full of learning and fun activities. In Science we will study, or learn about, habitats and how water and wind shape the land. In Social Studies we will learn what our world looks like, or its geography, and talk about important people and events that will have a place on our classroom timeline. We will continue to read "just right" books, learn to spell new words, write new stories, and play new math games. It certainly will be a busy year for us!

Please ask your parents to e-mail your classroom teacher so that we can create a class database. We hope that you have read lots of good books this summer and are excited for the start of school. Remember to keep track of your reading using one of the checklists on the Summer Reading Website. Also remember to check out the Summer Math Menu for some fun activities. We will see you very soon!

Love, Ms. Blumenthal & Ms. Rogers

blumenthall@ wellesleyps.org rogersal@ wellesleyps.org